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WHAT THE MEASURE DOES:
The measure requires the governing body of a coordinated care organization (CCO) to include at least one
representative of a federally qualified health center (FQHC) and at least one senior public health official. Takes
effect on the 91st day following adjournment sine die. 

FISCAL:         May have fiscal impact, but no statement yet issued.

REVENUE:    May have revenue impact, but no statement yet issued. 

ISSUES DISCUSSED:

EFFECT OF AMENDMENT:
No amendment.

BACKGROUND:
With the passage of House Bill 3650 (2011) and Senate Bill 1580 (2012), the Legislative Assembly established the
coordinated care model for delivering care to Medicaid recipients in Oregon. With a focus on primary care and
prevention, coordinated care organizations (CCOs) are local networks of providers that have agreed to work
together under a budget that combines physical, oral, and behavioral health services. CCOs are required to have
governing bodies with specified representation, including representation from the "major components of the
health care delivery system." (ORS 414.572(2)(o)(C). There are currently 16 CCOs providing Medicaid coverage to
over 92 percent of Oregon's 1.4 million Medicaid enrollees. 

House Bill 2317 requires the governing body of a coordinated care organization (CCO) to include at least one
representative of a federally qualified health center (FQHC) and at least one senior public health official.


